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1
Source information

This contribution was developed by IEEE Project 802®, the Local and Metropolitan Area Network Standards Committee (“IEEE 802”), an international standards development committee organized under the IEEE and the IEEE Standards Association (“IEEE-SA”).
The content herein was prepared by a group of technical experts in IEEE 802 and industry and was approved for submission by the IEEE 802.16™ Working Group on Wireless Metropolitan Area Networks, the IEEE 802.18 Radio Regulatory Technical Advisory Group, and the IEEE 802 Executive Committee, in accordance with the IEEE 802 policies and procedures, and represents the view of IEEE 802. 

2
Discussion
The IEEE thanks Working Party 5A (WP 5A) for the liaison statement (Document 5A/305, Annex 5.2) regarding update of Report ITU-R M.2116, “Characteristics of broadband wireless access systems operating in the land mobile service for use in sharing studies”. 

As IEEE stated to the ITU-R in previous contributions (e.g., Doc. 5A/83), such system and deployment parameters used for sharing studies are best provided by industry groups such as the WiMAX Forum.
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